
HERRON SCHOLARSHIP FOR INTERNATIONAL STUDY APPLICATION

Name:

Study Abroad Term:

The Herron Scholarship for International Study assists students who have demonstrated financial need to 
study abroad. In order to qualify for this scholarship, a FAFSA must be on file with the Student Financial 
Services office. Applications are due December 1, 2017. Late applications will not be accepted.

In the space below, please briefly describe how this scholarship would help you achieve your academic 
goals. Please type, handwritten applications will not accepted (limit of 2000 characters).

In order to complete the application process, you must submit a letter of recommendation from a professor, 
work supervisor, or mentor. Recommendations should be delivered the Global Engagement Office or 
emailed to geo@samford.edu.

Email:

Name of Study Abroad Course / Program:

SU ID:
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